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Mr Tim Moore 15/07056
Director, Planning and Environmental Services

Marrickville Council

PO Box 14

Petersham NSW 2049

Dear Mr Moore

| refer to Marrickville Council’s letter, dated 13 April 2015, concerning the planning
proposal to amend the Marrickville Local Environmental Plan 2011 for the Victoria Road
Precinct, Marrickuville.

| understand Council resolved to withdraw the Victoria Road Precinct planning proposal
on 7 April 2015.

In accordance with Council’s request that the planning proposal be formally revoked
under section 58(4) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, | have
determined that the planning proposal should not proceed.

The Department of Planning and Environment’s LEP tracking system has been updated
to refltect Council’s request.

The Department is available to work with Council and the landowners in undertaking
further strategic planning for the Victoria Road industrial lands.

Should you any enquiries about this matter, please contact Ms Diane Sarkies, Team
Leader, Metropolitan Region (CBD) on (02) 8575 4111.

Yours sincerely

S Me S

Simon Manoski
A/General Manager
Metropolitan, Planning Services

Department of Planning & Environment
23-33 Bridge Street Sydney NSW 2000 | GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 | T 02 9228 6111 | F 02 9228 6445 | www.planning.nsw.gov.au



